
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 7/26/2012 1:32:37 PM
To: Ferron, Mark J. (mark.ferron@cpuc.ca.gov)
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Redacted ............... ................ ......................... ....... ........ ’

Cc:

TerKeurst, Charlotte (charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov); Banks, Juliane 
(juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Ride Along with Gas or Electric Personnel

RedactedThanks Mark. I will have work with Julianne.

From: Ferron, Mark J. [mailto:mark.ferron@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2012 12:58 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Banks, Juliane; TerKeurst, Charlotte
Subject: Re: PG&E Ride Along with Gas or Electric Personnel

Hi Brian,

I think this would be a very interesting activity to do at some point. Given vacations and 
workload schedules, I think this would need to wait until after the summer. If you wouldn't 
mind coordinating with my assistant, Julian Banks, let's see if we can find an appropriate time.

Thanks

Mark

Mark J. Ferron 
Commissioner
California Public Utilities Commission
markierron@cpuc.ca.qov

SB GT&S 0298268
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[13 Jul 12], at 13 Jul 15:08, Cherry, Brian K wrote:On

Mark -1 would like to extend an invitation to you and/or your staff for a ride along with 
one of our Gas Service Representatives or Electric Line Crews. If you are interested 
in spending a day with one of our crew personnel in the gas or electric areas, just let 
me know. I would be happy to make arrangements for you at your convenience 
depending upon your scheduled availability.

Brian
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